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 2017 SDCC Event Calendar  
    

 

December 

10 December  Willunga Hill Hillclimb 
13 December    General Meeting 
 
 
 

New furniture now set up in the Timing Room Upstairs 
 

This is what we achieved at the working bee on Sunday 26/11/17, thank you Danny Claridge and Trevor 
Palmer for getting the heavier sections up the stairs, also thank you to Steph Broad, Dianne Wood and Leonie 
MacGrotty for getting upstairs tidied, furniture assembled and floors swept.   
 
This furniture has been donated to the club. 
 
 



Member Benefits. 
The club members of Southern Districts Car Club can get some great discounts at 

Autobarn / opposite Lock Noarlunga. 

 

Autobarn / opposite Lock Noarlunga will be offering monthly member specials to club 

members only. 

 

To enjoy these Specials all you need to do is 

1)  be a current club member   

2) Show you club membership card at the front counter on payment 

 

 

 

 

Unavailability of Clubrooms 
With the ongoing upgrade of South Road the clubrooms have become unavailable 
As a consequence we have negotiated with Colonel Light Gardens RSL to hold meetings at 
their clubrooms for 2017 
The address is  

Colonel Light Gardens RSL 
4 Prince George Parade 
Colonel Light Gardens 5041 

This is a licenced club with the bar being open until 8:00pm so if you make the effort to 
get there a little early you can grab a drink from the bar before the meeting 

Trevor Palmer 

 

  



Membership 2018 
At the recent Annual general Meeting it was decided to not increase fees for 2018. 

So they will remain at the following rates 

Couple/Family $85.00 

Single   $70.00 

Junior   $35.00 

Associate  $20.00 

Note: 
Junior membership applies to those aged between 12 and 17 as at 1st January only. 
Associate Member is for non-competing members only. 
 

We have updated the member form included in the magazine so why not fill it in early and send it off now.   

That First event will come around quicker than you will realise. 

 

 

Motorsport Calendar for 2018 

The calendar for is experiencing some 

minor tweaking so an SDCC calendar 

will be included in next monthôs 

magazine 

We can confirm that the JDP dates for 

2018 are as follows 

Day 1 - Sat 28th April 
Day 2 - Sat 19th May 
Day 3 - Sat 23rd June 
Day 4 - Sat 21st July 
 

 

 
There will also be a khanacross on the Sunday after each of the JDP days 
 
More to come!! 

  



Australian Khanacross Championship held on the 4th November at 
Pakenham Vic 
Won by our very own Life Member as well as Former President Michael Clements.  Our congratulations go out 
to you seeing that you fought back from the previous day with a massive oil leak.  This is the second time that 
Michael has won this event, as in 2013 he won the inaugural event. 

Also congratulations to Bradley Clements and Wayne Casey on their efforts as well. 

 

 

 

Legends of The Lake  
Congratulations to Graham VanderHoek 
who attended the Legends of the Lakes in 
October.  Event Commentator Graham and 
Herbs had an absolute ball on the Friday 
Invitation event 

 

It would appear that the weather was far 
better on this weekend than the recent SA 
Khanacross championship event also held 
at Mt Gambier 

It is great to see Herbs up and about  -  well 
sort of. 

Thanks to offwiththepixels@yahoo.com for 

the photos, you can go to their page and 

see some awesome photography. 

  


